
                    

   

 

Dear Parents, 

We have explored and learned so many new concepts from our Balls 

study.  Thank you for helping to make this time so enriching for the 

children!  Throughout this study we built on the children’s curiosity  

and learned how to ask questions and gather information to answer 

them.  We explored different concepts, such as do all balls roll and 

bounce, who uses balls and what balls are made of. Through the use  

of our technology, we observed construction workers using  

wrecking balls and different athletes using balls to play sports, such as 

basketball, golf, baseball and bowling.  We added some new words to 

our vocabulary such as, demolition, deflate, hollow, solid and 

circumference. This study has been filled with rich language and 

exploration.  We are looking forward to what is to come next.  

 

As this study comes-to-a-close, the children will celebrate their  

learning on March 30, 2021 by participating in hands-on sporting 

activities and relay races that will explore the different concepts we 

have learned about, such as throw, kick, bounce, roll and catch.  We 

are really looking forward to a great celebration!    

 

Ms. Michele and I are excited for our next study, Reduce, Reuse and 

Recycle, which will begin on April 12.  We want to thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Ms. Heather and Ms. Michele 

Classroom 2 

                



              


